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Suspension of Worship  

 

Revd Christopher Humble, Superintendent of the West Durham Circuit, has decided in consultation 

with his ministerial colleagues and with regard to  the Prime Minister’s implementation of a national 

lockdown that, with immediate effect, there will be no other acts of worship as planned until the 

middle of February, when he will review the situation. This is with the exception of Crook’s Covenant 

Service to which the local Anglicans were invited as a joint service.   

The Plan issued effective from 1st January to 28th February is rescinded.  

 


